Ernest Ward Parent,
The EWMS Scholastic Book Fair will be at Ernest Ward from 10/10/2023 - 10/13/2023. The materials available for purchase at the EWMS Book Fair were not selected by the Escambia County School District. Parents may return or exchange any item they do not feel is appropriate for their student. We encourage parents to review their student’s wish list and have a conversation about what they wish their student to purchase at the EWMS book fair before sending money to purchase items from the EWMS Book Fair. 
Returns/exchanges must be made within 48 hours after purchases are made.

Thank you for your continued support,
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